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 Literacy  

We have been learning to: 

 Write factual reports about sea 

animals 

 Answer literal questions using full 

sentences  

 Next we will be learning to 

 Answer inferential questions 

General update from teacher 

Hello everyone! I hope you all had a lovely 

October break. We have a very busy month 

coming up with a trip to the Maritime 

Museum and an Ocean workshop in school. 

We have had a variety of pupil choice 

activities at our Friday investigation station 

including cheetahs and animals that live in 

the sea. We have been working so so hard at 

our writing this term and all have made a 

huge improvement so well done!!  

 

Numeracy        

We have been learning to 

 Multiply 

 Adding and subtracting 10,100, 1000 

 Right angles 

Next we will be learning to 

 Symmetry 

 Surveys and graphs 

 Linking addition and subtraction 

 Learning across the Curriculum  

We have been learning  

 Animals in the ocean 

 How to recognise emotions 

 Coordination and movement 

Next we will be learning 

 About transport in the ocean 

 Pollution and climate change 

 Team games 

 

 


